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Changes to Sleep Apnea-Related Medical 
Policies: Z-8, Z-64, and S-280  
Medical Policy (MP) Z-8: Diagnosis and Treatment of Obstructive Sleep Apnea in Adults has been 

updated and no longer features surgical and related surgical coding information. A new policy has been 

created — MP S-280: Surgical Treatment of Obstructive Sleep Apnea — that contains the surgical 

treatment and coding information for adults as well as pediatric members.  

Surgical information has been removed from MP Z-64: Diagnosis and Treatment of Obstructive Sleep 

Apnea in Pediatric Individuals.  

These policies were published April 10, 2023. To view these policy changes, go to the Provider 

Resource Center. On the top task bar, click the drop-down arrow for MEDICAL POLICY SEARCH, select 

MEDICAL POLICIES, and then type the appropriate MP identifier into the search bar. 
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